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Feedback: ELRC meeting - 14 June 2022 
 

Condition of Service: Grade-R Educators 

Members were informed that the Early-Childhood Development Division was officially moved to the 

Department of Basic Education with effect from 1 April 2022. A task team was established to facilitate a 

smooth transition for Grade-R educators. The task team is busy with the monitoring and assessment of 

the process. A feedback report will be submitted at the next Council meeting. 

 

QMS training update 

The employer reported that all educators were trained, except 62 at Harry Gwala district in KwaZulu-

Natal. The training for these outstanding educators will be conducted on 14 June 2022. A feedback report 

will be submitted at the next Council meeting.   

 

Salary structure: Education 

It was reported in the previous Informus that the salary structure for education was still under discussion. 

Parties submitted inputs on the final draft document for consideration. 

 

Scope of CET 

The secretary of the ELRC reported that discussions regarding the scope of CET were underway at the 

PSCBC. A feedback report will be submitted at the next Council meeting. 

 

Teacher wellbeing 

A progress report is submitted to the Council on a quarterly basis. The next report is expected to be 

submitted at the end of June 2022. The matter will be deliberated at the next Council meeting. 

 

Collective agreement on vote weights 

The Secretary of the ELRC tabled the draft collective agreement on vote weight for noting by parties. 

Parties will peruse the report and submit inputs before the next Council meeting. 

 

PAM document 

The approved PAM document was submitted to the Government Printing Works to be gazetted.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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